
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A preliminary version of the Library Strategic Directions document was shared at the last meeting of 

SCL, and an updated version has since been circulated. The four priorities identified for the library’s 

strategic directions remain the same: support staff, transformation of spaces, re-envisioning services, 

and engagement with collections. The committee is again invited to comment on the document with 

suggestions on items to include or remove.  

 

4. Discussion and Updates 

 

a) Trenholme Dean of Libraries update 

 

Planning for budget is underway, as is the hiring of a Vice Dean of Libraries. Redpath deconstruction 

for the Fiat Lux project was approved by the Minister of Culture, and the design and plans for the new 

library building continue to evolve. The Dean will inquire about an SCL trip to Valleyfield for members 

to see the 


